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 Little witches, goblins and things 
that go bump in the night aren’t nearly 
as scary as the things that end up costing you money. To make sure “Boo!” 

doesn’t turn into “Boohoo!” when you get your electric bill, have your furnace 

checked before winter arrives to ensure it’s working properly, and while you’re 

at it change out the fi lter. Check the seal on your doors and windows and 

maybe donate that spare refrigerator that’s in your basement. For more energy 

effi ciency tips and suggestions, log on at www.togetherwesave.com. 


